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From: Ashley Ryder [mailto:ashley.ryder@yahoo.co.uk]
Sent: 05 December 2012 11:42

To: John Eden

Cc: Licensing Enquiries

Subject: Re: TENS: Top Bell

John,

We would not be using a DJ or anything other than our own music system that late. Our own
system is not powerful enough to create a disturbance outside the premises. Also the back garden
will continue to be closed at 1, as it is now. With these in mind could you possibly revise your
objections? We will cooperate in any way possible.

Regards,

Ashley Ryder

Sent from my iPhone

On 5 Dec 2012, at 10:57, John Eden <John.Eden(@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Mr Ryder

Re: The Top Bell, 10 Market Square, Leighton Buzard LU7 1EY - Extended opening hours
on 11-17 December 2012 from 0400-0900 hrs and 0200-0900 hrs on Mondays; 19-25
December 2012 from 0400-0900 hrs and 0200-0800 hrs on Mondays and 27 December
2012-02 January 2013 from 0400-0800 hrs and 0200-0900 hrs on Mondays.

I am notifying you that | object to the 3 number temporary event notices submitted by you
(the first of which is a late notice) in respect of the above. The reasons being that | am of
the opinion that the existing premises licence condition in respect of licensing objective d)
the prevention of public nuisance would not be sufficient to limit noise pollution when
entertainment is offered within the premises and additionally the extended use of the outside
patio area would also result in noise disturbance.

Regards
John Eden BSc MSc MCIEH, Chartered Environmental Health Practitioner

Central Bedfordshire Councit | Public Protection, Priory House, Monks Walk, Chicksands,
Shefford, Bedfordshire SG17 5TQ

DD: 0300 300 5063 | Ext: 75063 | email: john.eden@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk
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